:Iannah Elliott

From: R Peterson <kpmvn4wrd@gmail.com> it b

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:46 PM CR@UK COUNT
To: Plan —

Subject: Proposed Dollar General APR 11 202

PLANNING DEPT

I want to convey my objection to the counties proposed plan. One way in and out is currently
inadequate. The county can't enforce the speeding drivers as it is. Wildfire classification being rolled out
this season will likely be regarded as "extreme" in Juniper Canyon. We've had a wildfire 2 years ago as
well as numerous vehicle fires along the road. It is disappointing to learn the cou b ty is interested in
rezoning and profiting from a land sale instead of regarding the landowners safety and well being. Ruth
Peterson, juniper canyon resident.
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